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This summer, campers from two different camps, in two different countries will be sharing their
art! The RMG is pleased to partner with Future Achievers and their camp, R.0.C.MIN Summer
Camp in Richmond, Jamaica, which holds shared values as the RMG.

"At Future Achievers, we believe that every young person has the potential to lead when provided
with the right opportunities. We are committed to empowering racialized, marginalized, and
newcomer youth by equipping them with the essential tools they need for success and
leadership.”

Our programs are designed to prepare students for the future by providing them with the critical
skills, knowledge, and mindset necessary to thrive in an ever-changing world. We leverage
cutting-edge technologies, interactive learning modules, and real-world applications to ensure
our students are ready to face the challenges of tomorrow. By offering a diverse range of practical
skills relevant to today’s workplaces, Future Achievers serves as a vital link between theory and
practice, enabling youth to transition confidently from learning to leading."

RMG summer camps aim to empower campers to develop a sense of self and well-being, build
self-confidence, and inspire their imagination through artistic explorations in a relaxed and
welcoming environment.

At both camps, campers will be encouraged to create a postcard inspired by the word “happy”.
RMG camp postcards will be temporarily on display in RMG’s P11 pod/Munnings Lounge in July.
The postcards will then be shipped to Jamaica to the R.0.C.MIN Summer Camp program so
participants can create responsive postcards which will be sent back to the RMG. We will display
the postcards from Jamaica in the P11 pod/Munnings Lounge for the duration of the summer
and into September. We want to promote cross-cultural understanding and awareness, and to
foster creativity and self-expression among participants.

We encourage families to come visit the spaces and enjoy evolution and the outcome of this new
project! This initiative was inspired by recent exhibition, Likkle Acts by Christina Leslie
andThomas Bouckley exhibition: Wish You Were Here! (June 27-Jan 4).

This project would not be made possible
without the support of Future Achievers.
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